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_________________________________________________________________________________ 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                MEDIA ADVISORY 

Media Contact: Terrie Prosper, 415.703.1366, news@cpuc.ca.gov        Docket #: I.15-08-019 

  

CPUC TO HOLD PUBLIC FORUMS ON 

PG&E’S SAFETY CULTURE AND GOVERNANCE 

 

SAN FRANCISCO, April 5, 2019 - The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) will host 

forums to explore what changes to the corporate governance, management, structure, and ownership 

of Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) and PG&E Corp. are needed to ensure the safe 

provision of electric and natural gas service to Northern Californians. Among the participants, 

Richard Kelley, PG&E’s Board Chair and Chair of the PG&E Corporation Nominating and 

Governance Committee, will describe his criteria for selecting the new board members PG&E 

announced on April 3, 2019. 

 

WHERE: CPUC Auditorium, 505 Van Ness Ave., San Francisco, CA; also available via webcast at 

http://www.adminmonitor.com/ca/cpuc/ and via phone at: 800-857-1917; Passcode: 92105 

 

WHEN:  

 April 15, 2019, 9 a.m. - 4:15 p.m. 

 April 26, 2019, 9 a.m. - 4:15 p.m. 

 

WHAT:  

On December 21, 2018, CPUC President Michael Picker posed a series of questions addressing these 

areas of concern in CPUC proceeding I.15-08-019. In early 2019, Parties submitted statements 

addressing the future of PG&E. The CPUC will host Forums to discuss the relevant merits of 

concepts and proposals. As part of the public discussion on PG&E’s safety culture in I.15-08-019, 

these Forums will examine the thesis that changes to PG&E’s governance and management is 

necessary for the safe operation of PG&E. Speakers and panelists will address corporate safety 

culture, PG&E’s safety culture, corporate governance models impact on safety, accountability, and 

alternative governance models.  
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The CPUC welcomes public attendance at these workshops.  

 

While a quorum of Commissioners and/or their staff may attend, no official action will be taken. 

 

For those unable to attend in person, written comments may be submitted to: CPUC Public Advisor, 

505 Van Ness Ave., San Francisco, CA 94102, or via email to public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov. Please 

refer to proceeding number I.15-08-019 on any written or email correspondence about this 

proceeding. All public comments received are provided to the CPUC’s Commissioners and the 

Administrative Law Judge assigned to the case. 

Agendas and more information about the proceeding are available at 

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/CPUCNewsDetail.aspx?id=6442460399.  

 

If specialized accommodations are needed to attend, such as non-English or sign language 

interpreters, please contact the CPUC’s Public Advisor’s Office at public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov or 

toll free at 866-849-8390 at least five business days in advance of the hearing. 

To receive electronic updates on CPUC proceedings, sign-up for the CPUC’s free subscription 

service at http://subscribecpuc.cpuc.ca.gov. 

 

The CPUC regulates services and utilities, protects consumers, safeguards the environment, and 

assures Californians’ access to safe and reliable utility infrastructure and services. For more 

information on the CPUC, please visit www.cpuc.ca.gov. 
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